## GOVERNING COUNCIL

The Governing Council is a committee of interested parents which are elected at the beginning of each year at the AGM.

The Governing Council is responsible for the local management of the centre, which includes:

- Promoting interest in the centre throughout the local community and becoming involved in the program and activities of the centre;
- Managing the fundraising and finances of the centre;
- Offering input into centre policies and programmes;
- Ensuring buildings, equipment and grounds are kept in a safe, secure and hygienic condition.

Meetings are usually held twice a term and all parents are welcomed and encouraged to attend to support the ongoing wellbeing of our centre and its services - kindergarten and occasional care. Please speak to a staff member if you are interested in joining the Governing Council. A poster is displayed near the entry door of our current Governing Council